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Dear Year 5 Parents/Carers,  

 

In our English work this half term, we have been reading and analysing The Lion the Witch and the 

Wardrobe, by C.S. Lewis. 

 

The children have enjoyed exploring the world of Narnia in the book and have completed lots of 

incredible writing which they will be able to share with you at our upcoming parent consultations. To 

finish the unit, we are going to be showing the movie to the class and see how the book was brought 

to life on screen. 

 

The movie is rated PG. If you would like to opt your child out of watching the movie, please inform 

their class teacher.  

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

 

Mr Johnson, Mrs Renshaw and Mrs Longland 
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